# JCCB Newsletter March 2018 It's a Party & More



# **IT'S A PARTY!**

Mark Friday September 14th in RED on your calendar.

Holiday of HOPE is a sure BET for a great time.

## **Client Satisfaction Survey**

A Client Satisfaction Survey was sent via email to 2,745 clients. The results of the survey are very positive. The results indicate that we are doing an excellent job and that our clients overall are very satisfied.

#### Here are just a few comments that were received:

- It was excellent. There were plenty of helpful workers. The volunteers were kind, helpful and very loving. Have nothing but good to say for all the hard work and people who put this on every year.
- Denny Constant
- I've seen a lot of people working hard and I imagine how hard it is to organize everything. So just thanks, God bless you guys, awesome work. Next time I would like to volunteer.
- Everything was great. The whole process went smooth and was enjoyable. Thankful for amazing organizations like this.
- It was a great experience. I felt very comfortable and everyone was so friendly and helpful. I appreciated it more than I can even express, especially as a single parent to four young kids. Thank you for having such a wonderful program to help people struggling like me.



### **Festival of Trees Planning Team**

We are currently looking for one or more volunteers to join the Festival of Trees team. Festival of Trees is a silent auction of uniquely decorated trees and wreaths held in conjunction with the Holiday Boutique at Overland Park Convention Center, November 15-18, 2018.

For more information about this and other volunteer opportunities with JCCB, please contact us.

#### **Storage Needed**

We appreciate the donation of storage space from Fry-Wagner, Lakeview Village and Meritex.

We need one more storage location that volunteers can access on a regular basis. The ideal storage solution would be at least 1,000 square feet, have a loading dock, be located in Johnson County or close and be climate-controlled. The ability for our departments to have access to drop-off merchandise and sort on-site would also be ideal. The space does not need to be a storage facility - even an unused portion of a building or empty warehouse would work.

If you have ideas, please let us know.



JCCB is pleased to receive financial and volunteer support from ACT: A Child's Tomorrow, the foundation of Leawood Rotary Club.

Please consider supporting the foundation's April Fool's Run on April 7, 2018. Click the graphic to learn more.



One of our largest supporters is The Olathe Mayor's Christmas Tree Fund, charity of choice of the Garmin Marathon to be held on April 21, 2018.

The Garmin Marathon needs course monitor volunteers. If you would be able to volunteer with JCCB, <u>please contact us</u> so we can sign-up as a group. Click the graphic to learn more about the race.



Plans are underway to help over 12,000 low-income neighbors in 2018. To accomplish this goal, we need your support. We are a volunteer-driven, grass-roots charity. No government support is received. We rely on support from the community - from neighbors such as yourself.

# Johnson County Christmas Bureau 913 341 4342 | www.jccb.org

#### Our Mission

- Provide warmth and support, during the winter holiday season, to low-income Johnson County, Kansas families;
- Increase awareness and understanding of poverty in Johnson County, Kansas;
- Give neighbors an outlet to help neighbors.

JCCB provides services to low-income Johnson County neighbors without regard to religion, race or ethnicity.

LIVE UNITED

STAY CONNECTED:



Shop at smile.amazon.com.

Select Johnson County Christmas Bureau as your charity of choice and we receive a donation of .05% of your purchase!

